
 

 

 

 
 

June 12, 2025 

 

NATO Launches New Logo and Website 

NATO is proud to announce the launch of a new logo and website.  In designing the logo, NATO 

wanted to reflect the mission of the organization: 

• To protect and enhance the business interests of retailers that sell tobacco and nicotine 

products; 

• To support the legislative and regulatory interests of members; 

• To encourage the expansion of the retail tobacco and nicotine segment in a responsible 

manner. 

 

 
 

The new website has been redesigned so that the critical regulatory information that we provide 

to our members is readily accessible with a refreshed look.  The website also provides member 

perspectives and provides an application for prospective members interested in joining. 

 

To gain full access to all the regulatory information available on the site, NATO members need to 

register for the site by clicking the below link: 

 

National Association of Tobacco Outlets 

 

Thank you for your continued support of NATO.   

https://members.natocentral.org/_hcms/mem/register?redirect_url=https://44246132.hs-sites.com/portal-login-verification&hsLang=en

